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NEWSLETTER 
 

Term 3: Week 9:  18 September ï 22 September 2017  
 

 

 

Congratulations to all our Year 5-8 students who participated in the recent 
Music Festival. You were amazing and we are so proud of you all. 
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THE SPIRIT OF COMPETITION 
 
When people decide they are coming to the biennial Matahui School Quiz night they can expect three things: 

1. This is no ordinary quiz 

2. The theme will challenge your level of creativity when it comes to planning a costume 

3. Though people say they are there just for fun, they really mean, they are out to win 

This yearõs quiz lived up to these expectations as it has in the past. As usual Dave Robertson and Marie 
Webster spent hours planning, organising and crafting an evening that challenged the 16 teams who entered, 
to pit their wits and cumulative knowledge against each other in the spirit of competition and fund raising 
for the school. First place went to òDumb Foundedó; Second, to òPlague of Unicornsó; Third to òOxy 
Morons,ó and Fourth to ò50 Shades of Grey.ó The points differential between these teams was minimal 
which serves to highlight the calibre of the brain power displayed on the night, (especially from 50 Shades of 
Grey). 
 
The òFears and Fantasiesó costume competition was equally competitive. Jono Bruning aka as òSuperheroó 
to his wife Kate, had flown through and destroyed a flock of birds to get to the venue in order to win best 
male; two female unicorns who are not on the endangered list of creatures glided in to seal the best dressed 
female award, and òThe Lighthouseó staff brought the òYellow Brick Roadó with them as they stepped out 
of the òWizard of Ozó to claim the team award. It is likely that some people went home that night and had 
nightmares about clowns, zombies or Dorothy. Thank goodness Brian removed his costume prior to the 
school bus run on Monday morning!  
  
We would like to especially thank Marie and Dave for the time effort and energy they expend and the very 
special òspinó they give the Quiz. And a HUGE thanks to those who assisted in the preparation ð Kirsty, 
Gail, Poppy, Sharlene, Kate, Gina and her wonderful whanau, Jodie and Darren, Andrew and Suanne, Nigel, 
Anne and John, and all the children who helped their parents. You are all stars. 
 
A grateful debt of thanks to everyone who supported the event by donating prizes, sponsoring tables or 
forming a team to compete. We greatly appreciate your efforts. 
 
I mentioned our AIMS GAMES teams last week and will in the next newsletter be able to share their 
triumphs and successes BUT, at this point I want to tell you how proud we are of them all as they have  
performed well above their expectations. Their results up to now demonstrate how positively they have 
approached the level of competition they have been up against. Bear in mind two things: 1. There are close 
to 10,000 students competing from NZ and Australia and 2. We are possibly the òsmallestó school to take 
part, and every one of our students in Year 7 and 8 have stepped up to compete. 
  
Congratulationsé. Elle, Bridget, Fern, Hugo, Grace R, Henrietta, Grace J, Connor, Taj, Jack, Alex, Kiera, 
Blake, Rose, Zoe, Johnny and Mr Evans for the way in which you have shown us all what can be achieved 
with commitment, enthusiasm, focus and a desire to perform at the highest level. òTőnei tƅ tńtau iwió ð 
these are our people. Ka pai! 
 
Ka kite 
 
Max 
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MATAHUI  SCHOOL TERM DATES 2018 

 

 

TERM 1 

 

 

TUESDAY 30 JANUARY 

 

TO 

 

FRIDAY 13 APRIL 

 

11 WEEKS 

 

TERM 2 

 

 

MONDAY 7 MAY  

 

TO 

 

FRIDAY 6 JULY 

 

9 WEEKS 

 

TERM 3 

 

 

MONDAY 23 JULY 

 

TO 

 

FRIDAY 21 SEPTEMBER 

 

9 WEEKS 

 

TERM 4 

 

 

MONDAY 15 OCTOBER  

 

TO 

 

WEDNESDAY  19 DECEMBER 

 

10 WEEKS 

 
 

ASSEMBLIES ð TERM 3  (9 WEEKS) 

¶ WK 8: Mrs Croskery( KOWHAI) ð Honesty (Performance) 

¶ WK 9: Mrs Chissell (POHUTUKAWA) ð Perseverance 

(Performance) 

 

TERM3,  2017:   Dates for your Diary 

Monday 18 September:  BOT meeting 
Tuesday 19 September:  Kowhai Class to visit The Green 
Shed 
Wednesday 20 September :  Tall Poppyõs Problem Solving 
Thursday 21 September:  Rooms 1 ð 4 Art Gallery/Library 
Thursday 21 September: Tahiti School Trip ð Year 8 
Friday 22 September: Last day of Term 3 
 
 
 



 

117 Matahui Road, R.D.4, Katikati. 3181  Phone 07 552-0655 

Email: office@matahui.school.nz Website: www.matahui.school.nz 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
CITIZENSHIP AWARD  

 
Week 8, Term 3, 2017 ð Bella Robertson was awarded the 
Certificate of Citizenship for Honesty.  Congratulations Bella! 
 
Detailed below are the recipients of school awards for Week 7 in 
Term 3.   Well done to Daniel, Hugo, Bridget, Ellie, Jack, Kiera, 
Taj, Zoe, Fern, Asha, Henrietta,  Cameron, Leo, Lara and Connor 

 
 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please check our website for classroomõs latest blogs! 
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More detailed information can be viewed on the school noticeboard 

 

¶ Summer is coming and we need to get ready for swimming! Tauranga Swim School 
offers high-quality swimming lessons during term 4 for all ages and abilities including 
adult and disability classes, starting from just $140 per 10 wk term.  Our Holiday 
Intensive Program will run through the Oct holidays starting at just $70.00 per week 
Please phone or email Andrea for more information 027 286 
8506 or andrea@taurangaswimschool.co.nz 

 

¶ WAIBOP HOLIDAY FUN FOOTBALL PROGRAMMES IN THE BAY OF 
          PLENTY. We're also offering Mini World Cup Festivals (Rotorua &      
          Whakatane). Each player will play for a national team such as New Zealand,  
         Argentina, England,  Australia or Brazil. Games will be 2v2 / 4v4 / 6v6 and the  
         Festival will finish with a Penalty Kick competition. Prizes to  be won!!! 
         TAURANGA HOLIDAY FUN FOOTBALL  - Price: $20 per player 
         Where: Te Wati Park, Tauranga Date: Tuesday, Wednesday & Thursday, 3, 4 & 5 Oct 
         Time: 9.00am ð 12.00pm, Price: $20 per player, Where: Te Wati Park, Tauranga 
         Date: Tuesday, Wednesday & Thursday, 10, 11 & 12 Oct, Time: 9.00am ð 12.00pm 
 

¶ On 27th October 2017 the Agricultural Club is holding their annual Agricultural Day 
at Katikati Primary School to òshowó any lamb, kid or calf that children have raised. 
This year we are introducing an interesting farm animals section for alpacas, donkeys 
and piglets. If your child is interested in raising an animal and you are keen to help 
them, we encourage you to contact Katikati Primary School for enquiries and advice. 
Benefits for your child include, animal husbandry skills, taking responsibility, fun, 
pride and participation. Any further enquires please contact: Rebecca Merriman 549 
5059 Jodie Troy 549 1146 Kathryn Burtenshaw Room 20 
kburtenshaw@katikati.school.nz  
 

¶ Christina Productions ð Performing Arts Concert ð Sunday 24 September 2 pm ð 
Katikati Memorial Hall - $5.00 tickets at the door.  Children under 5 free 

 

¶ Te Puna Omokoroa Cricket Club  - registration days  - Saturday 23 September and 30 
September ð 10 am to 11.30 am. Ring Sean Lett on 029 245 7486 for more info. 

 

¶ Bespoke Cakes and Catering ð if you require a luxurious cake or have catering 
requirements, please contact Karly Gallagher on 021 519 894 or 
karlygallagher@hotmail.com 

tel:027%20286%208506
tel:027%20286%208506
mailto:andrea@taurangaswimschool.co.nz
mailto:kburtenshaw@katikati.school.nz
mailto:karlygallagher@hotmail.com
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Happy 10th Birthday Family Fun Day 
Saturday 14 October 10 ð3pm 
Entry $5 per family + gold coin donation for face painting. No bookings required. 
 
Itõs our 10th Birthday and Tauranga Art Gallery is celebrating with a Family Fun Day. 
Experience our new exhibition ôFuture Machineõ, create an artwork at one of our creation 
stations, get your face painted or attend one of our story telling sessions. 
This event is generously sponsored by Little Trooper https://www.littletrooper.co.nz 
 
October School Holiday Art Studios for Children: an Adventure with Line 
In these exciting holiday workshops, children will experiment with shape and line to create 
artworks inspired by the exhibitions Bob Jahnke - ATA: a third reflection and Jae Kang: Waves of your 
Breath. 
We have workshops available for ages 4 ð 14 years. Sessions cost $20 per child and bookings 
can be made online at https://www.artgallery.org.nz/book/events 
 
 
 

 BASKETBALL 

Please find detailed below basketball dates for 
Years 3 and 4 and Years 5 and 6  
Years 3 and 4: 

¶ Finals night to be held on Tuesday 19 
September ð ASB at 4.20 pm on Court 4 ð 
Otepou Mangos v Matahui Magic (3rd and 4th) 

 
Years 5 and 6: 

¶ Friday 15 September ð bye this week  

¶ The finals for this grade are Friday 22 September. 
 

 

https://www.littletrooper.co.nz/
https://www.artgallery.org.nz/book/events
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BASKETBALL UNIFORMS  
Would  the basketball teams that have now finished playing for the 
season please return their basketball uniforms to the school office.  
Many thanks 
 
 

 
SECOND HAND UNIFORM REQUIRED  
We have a new entrant (Year 1 -male) starting in Term 1 of 2018 
and wondered if anyone would have any items of second hand 
uniform for sale.  Please let the office know if you are able to help. 
Many thanks 
 
 
 
 

Recycle in partnership with Colgate® 
Don't miss out - the school that sends in the most 
oral care waste before 1 November 2017 will win 
NZ$1,000 and a recycled park bench for their 
school!  

Please keep collecting any brand of toothpaste 
product, and also any accessories relating to 
oral care such as empty bottles of mouthwash, 
flossing packaging, etc.  Please hand in to the   

     school office.  Many thanks. 
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RAFFLE WINNERS  
Congratulations to our raffle winners.  They are:- 
Kayak ð Isaac Baker 
Young Ones ð Danielle Ellis 
Older Ones ð Trish Rankin 
 
 
 
Ski Trip 2017  
September 23rd to September 27th inclusive. 
For more information on this trip you can email Poppy 
at emailpoppy@gmail.com 
There is also the possibility of a weekend trip before or after the 
September dates. For more information on this trip you can email Marie 
at mwebsternz@gmail.com 

 
 
ANNUAL FIREWORKS DISPLAY  
On Saturday 28 October 2017 our club will be holding its 28th Annual Fireworks Display at Paeroa Domain. 
The Fireworks display will be at least 20% more spectacular than the exceptional display supplied by us last 
year.The other entertainment will be on a greater scale than at previous fireworks displays we have provided. 
Gates will open at 5.00pm. We will have food and drink stalls as well as other entertainment provided aimed at 
primary school age children.  The entrance cost remains at $15 for a family ticket which covers 2 adults and 2 
children.  NO ALCOHOL, PERSONAL FIREWORKS, PETS OR BICYCLES ARE ALLOWED ON THE 
GROUNDS 
  
This notice gives you an opportunity to enter this date in your diary and to tell friends as to how good evenings 
have been in the past. 

  

 
PARKING 
Please note the driveway into the school is shared with our neighbours at 
the back.  When parking, please ensure your vehicle does not obstruct the 
drive.  The parking area directly outside the office is 
designed for small vehicle angle parking.   Many thanks 
 

 
 

 

 

 

mailto:emailpoppy@gmail.com
mailto:mwebsternz@gmail.com
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